
BMW  

Riders of Mississippi 

 

Minutes of February 10, 2018 

 

Met at Fat Tuesday’s in Ridgeland  

 

Dan Stubble, President, called the meeting to order.  

 

Treasurer’s Report:   

Laurissa gave the Treasurer’s report.  

 

Ride Reports:  

None 

 

 Old Business:      

None 

 

New Business: 

 Discussed the Courthouse run. The proposal was passed around for discussion and 

approval of the event. A few minor changes will be made and it was approved to go 

ahead with the event. It was a 100% show of hands that they would participate. After 

our next meeting in Magee we will ride to Mendenhall to take photos that will go on the 

back of the T shirt. Bring your friends to the March meeting, the more bike in the photo 

the better. Alan will make the needed changes and set the date but it looks like the 

event will be in April with scoring and awards at the May meeting. Look for a future e-

mail with the final edition.   

 Dan suggested we create an event committee that could plan and work on future events 

such as weekend get-a-ways with meetings at state parks, rides to places like Mount 

Magazine, the courthouse run, 82 in 1 and the MS Blues trail ride. A committee was 

formed with Alan, Ian, and David as members. We want 1 or 2 more members. All ideas 

will be considered and discussed at future meetings.   

 David Pell has a friend that can make calendars and he suggested that we send him 

photos that could be used. So, send David Pell some Good photos of you and your bike 

in front of something cool but it must be in Mississippi.  

 

 

 

 

   



Future Meeting locations: 

March - Berry’s Seafood in Magee (remember photo shoot in Mendenhall after the meeting)   

Not assigned a date yet 

Carter’s Family Restaurant in Kosciusko  

Hwy 35 Buffet in Foxworth 

Checkerboard in Meridian  

Big – O’s in Bay Springs  

 

Meeting was adjourned. 


